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NEWS RELEASE

FROM

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL
4 March 2013

Sun will not shine on solar panels

Sandy Town Council is set to remove solar panels from the roof of Jenkins the Pavilion in Sunderland Road Recreation Ground, Sandy. The panels, which were used to heat water for showers in the changing rooms, have been so frequently damaged by vandals over the last two years that it was decided that it was not practical to keep them in place.
In the last year the panels have been smashed on three separate occasions.  Town Clerk, Delia Shephard said “The Town Council has looked at many different ways of making the solar panels vandal proof but this is very difficult without reducing the efficiency of the panels and we could not find a cost effective solution apart from removal.  The Council investigated relocating the panels on an alternative building but, disappointingly, this was not financially viable either.”  

Sandy Town Mayor Cllr Susan Sutton commented “Criminal damage and antisocial behaviour such as the smashing of glass down at Sunderland Road Recreation ground is a real headache for this community and all tax payers are paying for the selfish behaviour of a very small minority of people.  The Village Hall has also had some recent problems with vandalism.    We need residents who witness vandals damaging property anywhere in Sandy to report it to the police immediately.“ 
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